



Dulwich Village London SE21 7AL

Tel: 020 7525 9188 / 9189 Answerphone: 020 8693 3705 Email: office@dulwichhamletjuniorschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Claire Purcell

9th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Christmas celebration at St Barnabas Church

This year we will be entertaining you with 'Christmas Carols'. You're invited to St. Barnabas Church to hear us sing, play music, dance and tell interesting facts about some well-known Christmas songs and tunes and some not so well-known ones.

There will be two performances at St Barnabas Church on Tuesday 5th December, 10am and 2pm. We can offer a maximum of two tickets per family for one of the performances; please <u>click here</u> to order tickets by **Thursday 30th November**. We will not be issuing hard copies of tickets this year; we will record your request on our system. When you arrive at the church give your child's name to confirm attendance. Please note if you haven't made a request for either performance you may not be admitted.

This year, as in the past, we rely on your generosity to help provide your children with costumes for the production. We would appreciate any help you could give. Years 3,4 and 5 will each receive a separate email regarding costume requirements. Please talk to your child's class teacher if there are any problems with supplying any part of your child's costume. Year 6 do not need any costumes for this event just smart school uniform.

It would help us enormously if you could start sending costumes in from **Monday 27**th **November**, labelled and in a named bag so we can start to arrange them in class. We will need all costumes in school by **Friday 1st December** at the latest.

Thank you very much for your help; we look forward to seeing you at St Barnabas.

Nikki Thomson

Assistant Head / Leader of Wider Learning

